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23/10/2020  15:39:062020/4900/T COMMNT Stephen Williams 

for and on behalf 

of the Netherhall 

Neighbourhood 

Association

There has been considerable felling and heavy pruning of trees in the rear gardens at 12,14 and 16 over the 

past few months, resulting in the devastation of these three gardens which is seriously harmful to the 

Conservation Area and its wildlife.

The apple tree does appear to be in a very poor condition and leaning. The NNA give our comments on the 

basis that the owners at 16 plant a reasonable sized standard or semi mature replacement tree after felling. 

We have been verbally informed by the owners that this is their intention.

We will email you separately a photograph of 12, 14 and 16 showing the cumulative result of felling and 

pruning on these three rear gardens particularly caused by the extensive felling in 12 and 14MG.
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